University Core Development Committee September 11, 2001 Gasson 105, 1:30 p.m.

Minutes

Those in attendance at this first meeting of the Core committee for AY 2001-2002, on a day of national disaster, included Chair Richard Cobb-Stevens, Patrick Byrne, Clare Dunsford, Paul Gray, Rob Gross, Maggie Kearney, Ourida Mostefai, and Sandra Waddock. Members who could not attend were Dean Joseph Quinn and John Heineman, who was on jury duty. We have not been informed yet of the new representative from LSOE.

New member Paul Gray, professor in Sociology, was welcomed.

An agenda and a schedule of meetings for the fall semester were set up:

October 9 Review of Math Department

October 23 Discussion of writing in the core with History Department

November 6 Discussion of writing in the core with science departments (Biology,

Physics, Chemistry, Geology and Geophysics)

November 27 Discussion with focus group of first year students to be recruited from

Cornerstone Advisment Seminars, CSOM Ethics seminar, and LSOE

seminar

Submitted by Clare Dunsford